
STATE BANK OF VIETNAM 

HO CHI MINH UNIVERSITY OF 

BANKING 

 

THE SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIETNAM 

Independence - Freedom - Happiness 

No.:         /TB-ĐHNH Ho Chi Minh City, June         , 2025 
         

 

NOTICE 

Regarding the warning about scams targeting students 

 

Recently, in Ho Chi Minh City, there has been a situation where scammers 

are targeting students to lure, entice, and appropriate their assets through various 

sophisticated and complex methods. In light of this situation, the Banking 

University of Ho Chi Minh City informs all students to be vigilant against scams 

and asset appropriation. Students should pay attention to the common forms of 

scams, which are often manifested in the following ways: 

- Impersonating officials, lecturers, or staff of the University or forging 

documents, signatures, and seals of the University to inform students to pay tuition 

fees or other fees, or to follow steps to provide personal information with the 

ultimate goal of appropriating students' assets. 

- Offering enticing promises that appeal to students' desires, such as: finding 

part-time jobs with high income, studying abroad, receiving high scholarships, or 

enticing students to participate in study abroad programs, summer sessions 

overseas, or practical experiences, and requiring students to pay a "deposit" fee to 

participate or to prove their financial capability, after which the scammers 

appropriate the money. 

- Luring students to participate in and fall into traps disguised as "multi-level 

marketing": convincing students to use products for free, providing financial 

support to "get acquainted" with the job, and then enticing students to invest and 

promise to make them "young entrepreneurs" or "successful businesspeople." 

Alternatively, luring students to go abroad for summer jobs to engage in human 

trafficking activities. 
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- Exploiting telecommunications to call and text the students' relatives and 

parents to inform them that the student has had an accident and needs to be 

hospitalized. The scammers create trust by providing accurate information about 

the student and requesting the parents to transfer a certain amount of money for 

emergency treatment. 

In light of the increasingly sophisticated and complex tactics used by 

scammers, the Banking University of Ho Chi Minh City warns all students to be 

aware and vigilant. All official information from the University is posted on the 

University website (https://hub.edu.vn/) and the student portal 

(https://online.hub.edu.vn/). 

Students should only pay tuition and fees according to the announcements 

from the University posted on the University website at the link: 

https://hub.edu.vn/thong-bao. 

In case of necessity, students and parents can contact the University through 

the phone numbers of the departments at the following link: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fLRKldWJEO2NVwjrnMyttMrNj2K2TBvo/

edit. 

Best regards. 

Recipients: 
- Rector and Vice Rectors  

- Students;  

- To be archived: GAO,SCR. 

VICE RECTOR 

 

 

(signed) 

 

Hạ Thị Thiều Dao 
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